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Friday  27th 
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Last day of Term 4 

Early dismissal 

2.00pm 

@elizvaleps 

EVS Community 

Connections 

News from Ms Julie 

 

               New Playgrounds coming in 2025 

                Construction begins Christmas holidays 

Construction of our new Primary and Junior Primary playgrounds will 

commence during the Christmas break.  We can’t wait to see the 

students enjoying the new spaces in 2025. 



  School News 

The STEM Aboriginal Learners Congress, which kicked off at the Adelaide Convention Centre, saw 

about 1,000 Aboriginal students and their teachers from 178 schools across the state, come 

together to hear from leading Aboriginal STEM thinkers. 

Students and teachers participated in cultural workshops, seminars, networking activities and 

hands-on learning at some of the state’s iconic destinations, such as the Adelaide Zoo, Adelaide 

Botanic Garden, SAHMRI Building, Australian Space Discovery Centre and the MOD. 

Students had a great two days and loved their experience!  

                Aboriginal  
      
         STEM Congress  
                                
                 2024 
 



 Book Week Celebrations 



 

 

Welcome to the Vale 

 

2025 

Madina 

Abasin 

 

 

 

Mustafa 

Genevieve 

Peniel  

Eshal  

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th September-Assembly 

Friday 27th September– Last day of Term 3, 2.00pm dismissal 

Monday 14th October-First day of Term 4 

Diary Dates 

Community News 
If you haven't returned your slip with your family email 
address on it, please return asap. 

 

This is to help us help you. 

If you need a new form please ask the admin staff for one. 

 

Thanks 

Email addresses 

To help us with our planning for next year, 

if your child won’t be staying at our school 

in 2025 please let us know. 

If there is anything you want us to know in 

regards to your child, please make a time to 

meet with me or email me 

Julie.murphy600@schools.sa.edu.au.  

Families are not able to request particular 

teachers or discuss other children but can 

talk about their own child/ren’s needs 

 

Has your child/ren misplaced a piece of 

clothing during the term? 

 

Come to the office area and check out all 

the lost property that has been handed in! 

 

It will all be on display during the last week 

of term. 

Lost Property 


